
Hello,
I strongly oppose HB 2725. This bill would take away a safe, social distant activity that my family and I enjoy. We have a very short 
time to enjoy these water sports on the Willamette River and this bill would make it impossible for us to enjoy the Willamette River at 
all. This river is heavily used by these wake boats, so forcing them off of the river will just over crowd other waterways making them 
unsafe. There are already good rules in place on the Willamette, the problem is there is no enforcement of these rules. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Jessica Sacher


